Commodore 'Eight-Bit Boosters'' April Newsletter

Volume 5

26 April 1995

Issue 4

The Commodore "Eight-Bit Boosters" meets monthly at the Beavercreek Library located at 3618 Dayton-Kenia road. The doors open at 6.30pm and the business meeting starts at 7.00pm. After a short business meeting there is a prepared program of general interest to Commodore 64/128 users. At its conclusion, members may enjoy various services such as the Public Domain Software Library. Visitors are always welcome and membership is open to the general public. The purpose of the "CEBB" is to help the Commodore 8 bit computer users enjoy learning more about their equipment. Membership Dues are \$16.00 per year. Visit one of our Meetings!

President Richard Petrilla

Vice President John Feigleson

Sec/Tres Michael Dornbusch 236-5528

Meeting Place!

The meeting will be held on the 26th of April at the ERA Dockery Inc. Realtors Office located at 3365 Dayton-Ienia Road just four bolcks east of the Beavercreek Library. This is the same location as last month. Thanks to President Rich Petrilla who has provided the space for this months meeting. The meeting for May is planned for the 31st. This will be discussed at the April meeting as to place and time. Please try to attend.

Video Tapel

I understand the video presentation of the "DeathBed Vigit" was very interesting. I am sorry that some of us missed it. I think that it will be available at this meeting for the ones wishing to see it. Phil Longo assured me that he would present it again upon request.

This Months News

If it seems that your newsletter is getting smaller it's because of lack of input, participation, vacation, and other factors beyond the control of the Editor, and Ireasurer. To have a successful letter we need articles, information and most of all more participation by you the membership. If you have any input, byte us.

Meeting Agenda

06:30pm Doors open.

07:00pm Business Meeting

Officer Reports
Old Business
New Business

Misc. Discussion

08:00pm Close Meeting (Approx. Time)

Die Schwarze Katze BRS

The Black Cat BBS (Vildcat) has had 660 Megs of ShareVare (CD-ROM) added for the memberships enjoyment. This service is free to all members in good standing. It will also be available to the Public for a nominal donation to defray operating cost. We will continue to add new CD-Rom's when needed. Color 64 Version 8.0 is still not operational. With summer comming and the need to get out it may be some time yet before it is operational. Image is still there for your enjoyment. We will continue to serve you the membership and to promote the use of Commodore here in the Dayton Area. Call (513)-237-0268 and enjoy!

Librarian's Disks

Don't forget to check with Phil Longo on the update to the library's game disk. He will be at the next meeting so if you need anything from the library please give him a call at 237-8768. This will make his job easier and faster for you if your order is called in before the meetings. Thanks.

HamVention 1995"

Don't forget that the end of this month April 28, 29, 30th is the biggest event in the Dayton, Ohio Area (and USA) happening at the Hara Arena. In last months newsletter I presented maps and a short article about it. It is the happening for all electronic nuts. You can spend all your hard earned cash in the first couple of rows in the flea market. If you are looking for the bargain, or one of a kind, you name it it will be there for the right price. Don't miss this event. It gets bigger, and better every year. I hope to see you there.

Black Cat.

Items For Sale/Trade

The following items are For Sale or Trade as indicated. You may call and make offers on the items listed here. ((a) is you can make an offer). If you attend regular meetings you can bring items to the For Sale/Swap table at our monthly meeting.

Tandy DWP-210 printer (o)	236-5528
Vic-1515 printer (o)	236-5528
Skidata 129 printer(commodore \$50.00)	236-5528
Okidata UA83A (Centronics IBM) (o)	236-5528
Gold star Color monitor, C-64, 1541 (\$120.)	236-5528
	236-5528
Commodore 1702 Color Monitor (\$75.)	236-5528
	236-5528

Getting out of computing? I will buy your complete Geos package (to include Geos, GeoPublish, GeoFile, Geocalc, GeoWrite, GeoPaint, and other programs by Berkeley Works for the 128 computer. Contact Michael Dornbusch at 236-5528.

To place your ad here contact the treasurer or editor. (Michael Sr. at 236-5528)

The Next Meetings

The Next Meetings will be held on the 26th of April 1995 and May 31th 1995, both are on Wednesday evening. Please note this change. Doors will open at 6:30 with the business meeting starting at 7:00pm. Please note that both meetings will be held at a different location than the Beavercreek Library. They will be held at ERA Dockery Inc. Realtors Office located at 3365 Dayton-Jenia Road.

Grass Roots

I received several request for the address for the Grass Roots #1 disk. It is as follows:

Send \$2.00 for each copy to:

Donald Ayers 75 State Rd. 270 W. Sturgis, KY 42459-

Disk For Sale!

The Club Librarian has about 500 disk For Sale for the membership. These are high quality disk 5 1/4 inch. There are regular disk (black) at \$.05 cents each or color disk at \$.10 cents each. They all come with the anti-static sleeve. If you want to order them please call your order in before the meeting. This will help by not requiring him to carry all of them to every meeting. You can reach Phil at 237-8768.

Help Is Available

For help in the following areas please contact after 5pm evenings (We have daytime jobs too) the following persons: You can also get help by calling the BBS at 237-0268. There are instructions on how to use all three BBS's on Image.

BBS, Repairs, Parts
Michael Dornbusch 236-5528

Library Phil Longo 237-8768

Software, hardware, Genie information Fred Middleton 252-9624

Geos, Editorials
John Feigleson (at Meetings)

If you wish to volunteer and help other learn more about computing please contact the Editor.

Wanted Members!

Yes its true. There are wanted members out there that have not renewed their membership in the "Commodore Eight-Bit Boosters". There is still time to join in the pleasure of learning more about your computer. Yes we do support the others but Commodore is the one who started it. We would like it to continue on with your support. Attend one of the meetings. All are Welcome.